
 
 
 



  

 

 
 

 

 

 



 
Three Way Conferences 
 
Please make sure you book for these conference sessions. Don’t wait - make your booking early to 
get the day and time you prefer. If you leave it, there will be less bookings to choose from. 
 
Bookings are done through our Skool Loop App. ​See attachment for instructions. 
 
Visiting Performers 
 
We normally hold four ‘Visiting Performer’ events each year. These are scheduled for one each term. 
This year all bookings were held over for the first two terms,so we have now scheduled two VP 
events in each of the next two terms. 
 
If you have paid the $24 Visiting Performer Charge, your child goes to all of the VP events this year. 
If you have chosen the ‘pay as you go’ option, the cost per event is $7.00 per child. We will send 
notices home tomorrow to let you know if you have chosen ‘pay as you go.’ 
 
The first VP event for 2020 is being held next Tuesday 04 August at 2.00 pm. It is a Cook 
Island Drumming and Cultural Performance. 
 

Some Key Dates for the coming weeks: 
★ Thursday 30 July - we are hosting the South Auckland Chess Tournament 
★ Tuesday 04 August - Visiting Performers - Cook Island group 
★ Tuesday 11 August Year 5 & 6 Zone Netball Day 
★ Wednesday 12 August - Three Way Conferences from 3.15 to 6.30 pm 
★ Wednesday 19 August Year 4-6 Cross Country Day (Room 9, Rooms 16-23) 
★ Thursday 20 August School Assembly 12.45 pm 
★ Thursday 20 August Three Way Conferences from 2.30 to 8.30 pm (NOTE THAT CLASSES 

FINISH AT 2.00 PM) 
★ Tuesday 25 August Year 5 & 6 Zone Girls’ Football (Soccer) Day 
★ Tuesday 25 August Year 0-3 Cross Country Day (Rooms 1-8, Rooms 11-15) 
★ Wednesday 26 August - Visiting Performers - Be Bright, Eat Right 
★ Friday 28 August - Teacher Only Day - no school for pupils 

 
 
Pita Pit Friday 
 

 

Our regular ​Pita Pit Friday continues this week 

See Kindo for menu 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 



Restarting our Friday Barbecues 
 
We are keen to restart our ​Friday Barbecue lunch programme. ​This used to run 
every second Friday. 
In order to start, we are looking for 3-4 volunteer people who can take charge of 
the programme. This involves processing orders, arranging supplies (bread, 
sausages etc) and cooking as required. 
One person is usually the overall head person, and others work with them to get the job done. 
 
We provide training in the way the programme works. 
 
If you are keen to take this on, or if you want to know more, please contact Mrs Roberts on 
judithr@everglade.school.nz 
 

Scholastic Lucky Book Orders - Last day Friday 31 July   

 

 

Next newsletter: Wednesday 05 August 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

John Robinson 

Principal 
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